
Environmental Review 
for Main Street Rebuild
Hosted by the City of Northampton

A Spanish interpreter will be available at both sessions. 

For accessibility accommodations or general project inquiries, 
contact Carolyn Misch, Director of Planning and Sustainability 
at 413.587.1287 or cmisch@northamptonma.gov. You can 
reach MassDOT, our State partner, with comments at 
MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us, reference 
#609286 Northampton Main St. 

To Learn More 
Scan the QR code or visit 
https://northamptonma.gov/254
7/Picture-Main-Street 

WHERE
Northampton Housing Authority

 McDonald House 
Community Room

49 Old South St, Northampton
Enter by front door on South St. 

Parking available in municipal lots

WHEN
Tuesday, January 23, 2024 

Open House: 3:00 – 4:30 PM       
Presentation: 6:30 – 8:30 PM

Attend one or both events

Pizza and snacks will be 
provided at both sessions 

Families are welcome! 

How Will this Affect You?
This project proposes to rebuild Main Street to promote a 

safer, more accessible downtown for all. This means safer 

crosswalks, wider sidewalks, separated bike lanes, and 

more seating and green space. Trees will be removed and 

many more will be replanted. 

The City welcomes your comments.

What’s Happening?
Two in-person events to review the design and environmental 

components of the Main Street Rebuild Project:

• Afternoon open house with informal discussion

• Evening presentation + question and answer session
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